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Belfast, 22nd September,1904.

The Secretary,
Sir,

With reference to your letter of 11/9/01, re
obtaining the written consent of the Owners to deviations from
the Rules with regard to fitting close ceiling, I respectfully
request to be informed if, in the case of the specification
of a vessel stating that the close ceiling is_not to be fitted,
except over limbers and under hatchways, it is necessary to
obtain the written consent of the Owners to the deviation
from the Rules in question.

I am, Sir,
Your obedient Servant,

(sgd) B.J.Milton.
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